
 

 

P.T.F.A. WINTER NEWSLETTER 

 

 
We hope you all had a Merry Christmas and wish everyone a fun New Year. 
 
Since returning to school in September the PTFA have held the following events: 
 
 
DISCO 

 

As usual all the children enjoyed themselves and we all got to listen to the singing talents of the 
Juniors! 
 
This event raised around £147.00, so thank you all. 
 
PLEASE LEAVE ALL PRAMS AT THE MAIN RECEPTION AREA AS THIS CAN CAUSE A SAFETY 
ISSUE WITH OUR YOUNG DANCERS. 
 
CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 

Once again this was a success. 
 
Santa sat proudly in his Grotto meeting all our excited children, while other children entered into 
the games and winning lots of chocolate! 
 
This event raised around £800.00 – so a big thank you to all those families who came along and 
supported this festive event. 
 
RAFFLE 

 

Due to the generosity of the St Elizabeth’s community the prizes for our raffle were rather good this 
year. The raffle raised £309.00 of which £100.00 was used for the first prize, so once again thank 
you! 
 
THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT BOTH WITH THE RAFFLE 

AND THROUGHOUT THE YEAR: 

 

Sheila and Staff at the Linacre Pub, Kingsmill Bakery, Barclaycard, MOD, Tesco – Bootle Strand -, 
Riley’s Snooker Hall, Pat Blood the Butchers, Wilkinson’s, the Community Police Force (Especially 
Ang), to all the Parent’s/carers/grandparents who make crafts and cakes for us to sell, to all 
parent’s/carers/grandparents/teachers and Mike the caretaker who come along and help at the 
events organised – with out your help there would be no P.T.F.A.!    
 
APOLOGIES IF I HAVE LEFT ANYONE OFF!!!! 

 

 
BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
 
As always this proves to be a popular event! 
 
The children enjoyed their breakfast and chat with Santa and then visited Santa in his Grotto to 
ensure he knew what to deliver on the big day!  And also received a small gift from him. 
 
This event raised around £307.00 
 



 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 

P.T.F.A. MEETING 

 

The meeting will take place on Friday 18 January 2013 at 2.00pm in the parent’s room. 
 
Please come along as we are always looking for feedback – positive or negative. 
 
  
DISCO 

 

Proposed date for the disco is Monday 4 February 2013; all admission costs are £1.50 per child.  
 
Help to run the tuck shop is being sort from three parents – or more – as we are short on parent 
helpers for the infant disco. If you would like to help please tell your child’s teacher and they will let 
me know.  
 
 
INFANTS 5.45 – 6.45 PM 
JUNIORS 7.00 – 8.00 PM  

 

DUE TO HEALTH AND SAFTEY ISSUES WE ASK JUNIOR PARENTS NOT TO DROP OFF 
THEIR CHILDREN AT THE INFANT DISCO AND LEAVE THEM UNTIL 8.00PM – DUE TO 
NUMBERS AND AGE DIFFERENCE OF THE CHILDREN WE NEED TO KEEP THEM SEPARATE 
AND JUNIORS SHOULD NOT BE LEFT TO SUPERVISE YOUNGER SIBLINGS. 
 
EASTER BINGO 

 

To be confirmed but will be in March. 
 
 
Any updates and reminders will appear on the School Newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


